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NEWS OF NUTRITION

It’s important for children to understand the impact that eating 
healthy has throughout their lifetime. On the weekends, kids don’t 
have access to free or reduced lunches in school. Our after-school 
dinner service is not available to them, so they’re more vulnerable on 
the weekends. Our backpack program consists of the bag of food that 
goes home on Fridays with youth, and that bag is filled with shelf-
stable food items. The weekend backpack program provides a source 
of healthy nutrition for our young people. What’s in the backpack is 
all nonperishable, healthy food for our kids. Often there’s tuna fish, 
and some granola bars and peanut butter—things that are all shelf 
stable—things that they can keep. We also provide fresh fruit. Our 
backpack program is currently serving about three-hundred families a 
week. Having that access over the weekends, they’re really able to see 
that, you know, eating healthy is so important. It’s not just a school 
thing—it’s a life thing. I like the applesauce the most. Oatmeal because 
it’s healthy. I love these. To be able to see them out the door with their 
backpacks in hand-waving and wishing them a happy weekend, I think 
they feel better and I think they see that healthy living really goes a 
long way throughout their lifetime.




